
L-4 Alumni Association, Inc 

     November 23, 2018 

Dear Valued Member, 

 If you have already paid dues for 2019, thank you for your support and disregard this 
first reminder, otherwise please mail your ten-dollar check to Darlene Williams, Director of 
Finance.  Darlene’s address is 1807 Felts Parkway, Fort Mill, SC 29715.  Make your check 
payable to L4AA Inc.  Thank you for supporting your local alumni association! 

 The monthly summaries will come to an end on Friday, December 28th.  Beginning in 
2019, information pertaining to the chapter can be accessed from our website.  Note the 
web address. 

    Website:  WWW.L4AA.ORG 
    Webmaster Judy Ramsey 

 A great place to gain insight on the chapter’s happenings is to follow the minutes of 
each Executive Committee meeting under the Members Only tab.  In addition, there are links 
to other websites, all of which pertain to our chapter.  For instance, information about the 
annual national convention, also referred to as the NATCON, is located on a link.  The 
National Society of Pershing Rifles is celebrating 125 years (1894 - 2019) in Kansas City, KS 
this coming March. 

 The Executive Committee moved forward with an election of directors for 2018 - 
2020.  Vice President Larry Hancock, Chairman of the Nominating Committee, reported the 
following slate:  Larry Hancock, President; Charlie Leverett, Vice President & Operations; Joe 
Harris, Administration; Darlene Williams, Finance; Bo Nowell, Historian; Stewart Aull, 
Engagement.  The slate was elected, and all directors are temporary pending ratification by 
the membership at the next reunion. 

     Fraternally, 

          Joe 

     Joe Harris 
     Director of Administration 
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